
EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 7TH, RECREATIONAL VEHICLES/CAMPERS 

WILL BE PROHIBITED FROM PARKING ON CITY STREETS 

 Violators will be cited.  

 

 Limited quantities of temporary RV parking permits can 

be obtained from the Municipal Services Department. 

 

CONTACT THE PARKING ENFORCEMENT DIVISION AT  

(310) 973-3220 FOR MORE INFORMATION. 


